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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

CANCELLED: Full Closure of Southbound I-680 in Pleasanton between I-580/I-680 

Connector and Koopman Road MLK Jr. Weekend, Jan. 12-16, 2024 

(Will Be Rescheduled Due to Rain) 

 

PLEASANTON / ALAMEDA COUNTY – Due to predicted rain, Caltrans has CANCELLED 

the scheduled closure of southbound Interstate 680 in Pleasanton between the I-580/I-

680 Connector and Koopman Road on MLK Jr. Weekend, Jan. 12-16. 

 

The closure is CANCELLED due to predicted rain. Caltrans is aiming to reschedule the 

closure for February, possibly President’s Day weekend. All closures are dependent on 

circumstances such as rain. 

 

Southbound I-680 will REMAIN OPEN between the I-580/I-680 interchange and Koopman 

Road in Pleasanton January 12-16. 
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